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September 6, 2017 
 
RE: Retirement Announcement 
 
Dear client: 
 
It is with mixed feelings that we announce the retirement of our Senior Applications Consultant, Gloria 
Kilpatrick, effective September 15, 2017. Although we will all miss having Gloria in the office, she is 
taking a well-earned opportunity to spend time with her husband Tom, their grandchildren, and the 
many dogs who are their “other kids”. 
 
This was Gloria’s second career, having worked as a Medical Technologist, before going back to 
school to earn her undergraduate degree in interior design and falling in love with lighting at the 
same time.  She earned her LC certification from NCQLP in 2010 and served as a member on the 
Illuminating Engineering Society’s Healthcare Facilities Lighting Committee.  
 
Gloria has been a part of our office family for almost 10 years, always striving to provide the best 
possible service, through honesty and hard work, to our clients.   The staff at LAS will continue this 
theme as we support you in the future.  
 
We wish our friend and colleague many happy moments and peaceful opportunities in retirement.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jennifer and the LAS staff 


